
Hillcrest Manor Homeowner Association 

March 5, 2016 

To whom it may concern: 
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The executive board of the Hillcrest Manor Homeowners Association oppose the severe proposed rate 

increase for water and sewage services as outl ined by Hillcrest Util ity Operating Company. With a proposed 

increase of well over 500%, homeowners in this subdivision will be unable to afford this basic necessity. 

We ask that you please reconsider the proposed rate increase to be something that is both manageable by 

the homeowners as well as sufficient enough to cover the costs of improvements made and general operating 

expenses of the utility company. 

Sincerely, 

Hillcrest Manor Homeowners Association 
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